
 

 

End of Life Announcement 

Date June 13th 2022 
No. 031-22 
 
TRACO POWER TZL 150 series 

 
To whom it may concern 
 
Several components used for TRACO POWER TZL 150 Series (introduced 2004) have 
become impossible to source due to current component shortages, causing excessive delays 
and production stops. 
 
In consequence, TRACO is forced to declare the immediate discontinuation of all TZL 150 
models. 
 
Affected customers may order from our remaining warehouse and distribution stock. They may 
also look for a TRACO POWER replacement at the dedicated category page High Power 
Modules on the TRACO POWER website. 
 
For further assistance you may contact your TRACO POWER distributor or directly approach 
the TRACO POWER Sales and Support. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and apologize for any resulting inconveniences. 
 
 
Simeon Tremp 
Product Manager 

https://www.tracopower.com/int/series/tzl
https://www.tracopower.com/int/dcdc-converters/high-power-modules-60-300-watt
https://www.tracopower.com/int/dcdc-converters/high-power-modules-60-300-watt
http://www.tracopower.com/contact/
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